
Athletic Director: Caleb Turner

We are thrilled to introduce Caleb Turner as the new Athletic Director at Westside Christian High School for this

coming fall. With a strong background in leadership, athletics, and Christian education, Caleb brings a passion for

student development both on and off the field. 

﻿He began his career with Young Life while in College, where he served as a Summer Staff member and leader across

Oregon and Washington from 2010 to 2015. After graduating, his heart for mentorship continued as he moved to

Germany to serve at Black Forest Academy. He was a Resident Assistant and small group leader for high school

students. The Lord then called him to serve as a Guidance Counselor, then as BFA’s Athletic Director for five years.

Since 2016, he has served as the Head Coach for Track and Field at Black Forest Academy, as well as a Strength and

Conditioning Coach. He has successfully managed over 40 coaches each year, developed new athletic programs, and

ensured the highest standards in safety and performance. Notably, he has pioneered programs in Golf, Wrestling, JV

Boys Volleyball, expanding opportunities for student-athletes. 

With a Bachelor of Arts in Business Administration and Management from George Fox University, he has a strong

foundation in organizational leadership, event management, and team development.

As the new Athletic Director, Caleb is committed to fostering a Christ-centered sports culture that emphasizes

teamwork, character development, and personal growth. His ability to build meaningful relationships with students,

staff, and the broader community will undoubtedly strengthen our athletic programs and enhance the overall student

experience.

We are excited for the future of our athletic department under Caleb’s leadership. His passion for sports, combined

with his heart for student mentorship and faith-based education, will be a tremendous asset to our school. 

Please join us in welcoming Caleb Turner and praying for his success in this new role!
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